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From: staubins 
Sent: Thursday, 21 March 2013 1:45 PM
To: General Electricity Address
Cc: EnergyandWater@ministerial.qld.gov.au
Subject: Electricity Pricing
Attachments: power.JPG

Dear Sir/Madam, 
After having researched and studied the projected tariffs that will affect our ability to
produce irrigation water, it has become apparent that within a very short time we will no
longer be irrigating. 
I’m attaching a study provided to us by Ergon Energy Customer Service Business Branch
covering one of our pumping locations.  One can see the increases suggested are
enormous and we are told that there will be continuous price hikes reflected through the
new tariffs over the coming years.  Having designed our project some twelve to fifteen
years ago we were under the impression we would see increases in line with the CPI
Index.  This is obviously not the case and if this change in tariffs proceeds as currently
intended you can rest assured the businesses of many people over the state will be
terminated. We will be thoroughly exploring any other alternate power sources, but it
appears they will have to be other than electric.  This is too big a mountain to climb and 
we will have to change our farming techniques.  If you come up with any new ideas or 
suggestions to alter the current tariffs we would be most happy to enter into further
discussions. 
Yours faithfully, 
Carl Morawitz 
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